
Presentation and discussion about new field resource at Greenland 

April 26, 10.00 -12.00 in the Tarfala room (T40) at NG 

Since 2010, SKB has conducted (mainly) hydrologic and biogeochemical research at the Two-Boat-Lake 

(TBL) site in western Greenland within the framework of the Greenland Analogue Surface Project 

(GRASP). The most intensive period of investigations is now finalized and SKB will not start any new 

larger field studies on their own but are willingly to support future research driven by research groups 

outside of SKB. Specifically, the existing monitoring installations and field lab equipment will be left in 

TBL given that future investigations will be run and maintained by researchers at SU (Ylva Sjöberg at 

NG). All data collected up to date (including weather parameters, hydrological data, ground 

temperatures and more) is freely available and constitutes an excellent platform for future work.   

At this meeting we want to invite more researchers – across the Bolin Center disciplines – to make use 

of the site and its data. We will present the site infrastructure, collected data and studies. We want to 

start a discussion on how the site can be of best use and developed into a valuable resource for as 

many researchers as possible.  

 

 

The rough schedule for the meeting is:  

10.00 Presentation of the site and background to the GRASP 

10.15 Hydrologic monitoring, data and studies (Emma Johansson, SKB and NG) 

10.35 Biogeochemical data and studies (Tobias Lindborg, SKB and SLU) 

11.10 Planned and ongoing research (Ylva Sjöberg, NG) 

11.20 Discussion 

After the meeting, those interested in continuing the discussion can join for a spontaneous lunch. 

And of course, there will be Fika at the meeting. 

 

We warmly welcome all who are interested! 

Please let us know if you plan to attend by email to ylva.sjoberg@natgeo.su.se 

How can existing data 
be of best use? 

Should we complement 
existing instrumentation? 

What data is most useful for 
modelers?


